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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF DAYTON 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Dayton Planning Commission will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 

Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 6:30 PM, at Dayton City Hall, 12260 South Diamond Lake Road, 

Dayton, MN 55327, to consider an application by Amanda Fisher to Amend an Interim Use Permit 

for an Event Center; Fisher Farms, located at: 

 

PID:  08-120-22-34-0004 

Se 1/4 Of Sw 1/4 And That Part Of E 20 Rods Of Sw 1/4 Of Sw 1/4 Lying S Of Prince Addn Except 

Road 

 

PID:  08-120-22-33-0002 

W 1 Rod Of E 21 Rods Lying S Of N 16 Rods Of Sw 1/4 Of Sw 1/4 Except Road 

 

PID: 08-120-22-33-0001 

That Part Of The Sw 1/4 Of Sw 1/4 Lying S Of N 16 Rods And W Of E 21 Rods Ex Road 

 

An Interim Use Permit (IUP) was approved in 2023, limited to an apple orchard with tented events, 

requiring the IUP to be amended prior to an Event Center building being constructed.  The Applicant 

is requesting to Amend the IUP to allow for a permanent building as an Event Center.  All written and 

verbal testimony will be taken at this meeting.  Copies of the Staff Report may be obtained on or 
about November 1, 2024 at 

https://cityofdaytonmn.com/government/planning-commission/ or by contacting Jon Sevald, 

Community Development Director, (763) 712-3221 or jsevald@cityofdaytonmn.com . 
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